
(Of Blessed Memory)

Dear Friends, 

The University of Haifa mourns the loss of Sir Maurice Hatter (1929-
2020), respected businessman, philanthropist and cherished friend 
and benefactor of this University. Together with his wife Lady Irene 
Hatter, Sir Maurice provided generous support to a range of high-
priority projects, including marine science research at the Institute 
for Maritime Studies and the Hatter Department of Marine 
Technologies, and scholarships, especially for students serving in the 
IDF reserves. The family's generosity enormously enriched student 
life on campus through the Hatter Student building and the Hatter 
Pedestrian Bridge. We will truly miss his wisdom and guidance. Thank 
you, dear Maurice, from the bottom of our hearts. 

Prof. Ron Robin 
President 

We are pleased to share you with you A Tribute to Sir Maurice Hatter 
.Watch it here 

Paying Tribute to Sir Maurice Hatter 

http://glance.s379.upress.link/?nltr=Mjk7MTYzO2h0dHBzOi8vd3d3LnlvdXR1YmUuY29tL3dhdGNoP3Y9X2tLZUtxdV90ZU0mZmVhdHVyZT15b3V0dS5iZTs7ZWYxNTg1YzM0Y2M1OTQxNzA2ZjY3YzcyMWM2MDAwOTg%3D
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_kKeKqu_teM



